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Film shooting in front of the main entrance of NSZL on
Friday

2019/11/12
"l- :'_':h..

On Friday November 15, 2019, there will be film shooting in the Lion Court.

From 8 a.m. until 8 p.m. on Friday November 15, 2019, there will be film shooting in the Lion Court.
During this interval, driving into the area by car will not be allowed, and pedestrian traffic will be
limited for a few minutes, intermittently.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused.
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